
 

 

 

 

Newsletter October 2018 

Board Election 
Dear students, 

We are happy to introduce the new board of EGSC 2018/2019. We will give our best to represent 

you and help you. 

 

  

    Lindsey Dopson              Karoline Gjørvad Datis Masoumi Marcel Kroll 

        President     Vice-President           Communication Contact   Secretary 

   English Program    English Program English Program 

 

        

Katharina Waggershauser           Niklas Baumann            Louisa Marie Larson       Felix Albrecht Rapp 

         President                   Vice-President           Communication Contact               Treasurer 

    German Program          German Program              German Program 

 

   Merid Moqattash                  Anikó Berta 

   Public Relations     Office Manager 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

AMBOSS:  

 

We have collaborated with AMBOSS, an online learning platform for clinical and preclinical 

studies. Students from POTE have a free access to AMBOSS from September 19th to October 

17th. Be sure to check it out! 

Link: bit.ly/2xZwCRI 

 

 

EGSC donation: 
Through the donations of the International evening 2018, 

we were able to donate anatomy models, Samsung TVs, 

one Apple TV, three security cameras and benches for the 

students all worth about one million forints. Thank you to 

everyone who attended the International Evening and made 

this possible. 

 

 

Anatomy Ceremony: 
This year the Anatomy Ceremony will take place on October 26th at 3pm at the Pecs cemetery. 

Students from all years and programs are invited to pay their respect to the donators and their 

families. 

 

 

 

PTE Surgical Society:  

Are you interested in surgery? Then this is the society for you! 

The PTE Surgical Society organizes events such as Journal 

Clubs and talks which are open to all students. They also 

organize Skill Sessions where they prioritize their members. This 

year is the first year the PTE Surgical Society is in action and 

they have started the semester with three successful events, a 

skill session, a journal club and a guest speaker on 3D Printing 

and surgery and they have more to come. Follow them on 

Facebook for upcoming events, first of which is next week. And 

make sure to check out their Instagram page for tutorials! 

 

   
 

 

 

https://l.instagram.com/?u=http%3A%2F%2Fbit.ly%2F2xZwCRI&e=ATML6N9XoMK81ihXPemg0zmdE0RWXIe-YYRCf-01wG0A3BwSAP8dCd3Bu0L7abeAjV0BOmwWB2lkEOyI
http://www.instagram.com/ptesurgsoc/
http://www.fb.com/PTESurgSoc/


 

 

 

 

 

 

PMS Halloween:  
This years` Halloween Party by the Pecs Music Society will take place on October 31st at Trafik. 

Join us at the faculty’s own Halloween party and wear your best costumes! There will be costume 

contests and prizes! There will also be a surprise that you wouldn’t want to miss! Click HERE to 

see it before anyone else!  

 

PMS Open Mic: 
Pecs Music Society also organizes the Open 

Mic that takes place at Trafik every 2nd 

Wednesday. If you like performing for your 

friends, then this is the place for you! Sing or 

perform 2 songs and get a free beer! 

 

 

 

Octoberfest: 
Sadly, we were not able to organize an Octoberfest this year. Due to construction and safety 

issues it was not possible to find a location to hold the event. We are very sorry and we hope to be 

able to organize a great Octoberfest for you all next year. 

 

Language Cafe 
Join the Language Cafe if you’d like to learn new 

languages from people from all over the world while you 

enjoy some homemade cake and tea. The language cafe 

is brought to you by HŐK. 

 

 

 

Gólyabál 
We are very happy to announce that the Freshman Ball organized by HŐK will take place on 

November 10th at EXPO Center. Don’t forget to get your ticket at the HŐK office on the 2nd floor. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=v4IC7qaNr7I

